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Reference number: 16/507035/FULL

Pre-Action Protocol Letter (PAPL) from Dr Rebecca Driver

A PAPL dated 27th November (a copy of which is attached for your information purposes 
only) has been received. Officers have considered the contents of the PAPL but it does not 
change the officer’s recommendation.

Representation

1 representation has been received from a local resident raising objections to the proposal in 
terms of highway safety; noise; and air pollution.  These issues have been addressed in the 
committee report and no further comments are necessary in this respect.

Recommendation remains unchanged


